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Budget Advisory Committee Proposed Minutes of February 27, 2014 

 
 

Present: Charlie Pyle, Abby Dawson, Henry Kunhardt and Nick Wilder. Bill McAuley (not present) 

  

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm. 

 

Purpose of the meeting is to approve the Budget Committee’s report prior to Town Meeting. 

 

Pyle has made changes per input from the Committee; all have reviewed final draft. 

 

Abby has suggested additional language to the end of the discussion on Article 11, regarding General 

Government Building.  Henry offers adding “Proposed budget for this line is $12,000 greater than 

2013 budgeted amount and $6,000 greater than 2013 actual expenditures; the Committee believes the 

line should be reduced.”  Brief discussion followed; all in favor. 

 

All approve of final draft of report.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Charlie Pyle, Chairman 

 

February 28, 2014  


